
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Mar 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  
Reminder: Human Papillomavirus (HPV) for Year 6 School Girls;  
Measles, Mumps & Rubella (MMR), and/or Hepatitis B Vaccine (HBV) for Year 6 students on 14 
March 2023, Tuesday. 

 
Please kindly be reminded the CHP immunisation team will visit KJS to administer the vaccination to 
eligible Year 6 students tomorrow. 

 
Students are suggested to wear short sleeves PE uniforms. Water bottles should be brought to school 
for better hydration throughout the day after injection.  The immunisation records will be returned 
to your child on the day. 

 
Please feel free to contact the school office if you have any questions. 

  

Kowloon Junior School 

 
 


